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WHITE AND DUCK LAKE SEVEN HARBORS ASSOCIATION

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

October 18, 2018
President LeVasseur called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. at the VFW Hall and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Secretary Walker called the roll.  Members present were:  Denice LeVasseur, Jan Anger, Joan Cooper, Cheryl Klein, Linda Slack, Marjorie Findley, Mike Kuzmich, Vicki Zellinger, Nancy Oltesvig, Cindy Shepherd, Larry McCullen, Lillian Walker.

Minutes:  Secretary Walker read the minutes of August 16, 2018, and September 20, 2018.  It was MOVED by Nancy Oltesvig, SUPPORTED by Linda Slack, to approve the minutes of August 16, 2018, as corrected.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.  It was MOVED by Linda Slack, SUPPORTEBY by Jan Anger, to approve the minutes of September 20, 2018, as presented.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer Jan Anger presented the August and September Treasurer’s reports and provided explanations generated by questions.  It was MOVED by Marjorie Findley, SUPPORTED by Mike Kuzmich, to approve the August and September Treasurer’s reports as presented.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

By Laws:  President LeVasseur reported that the goal is to have a final draft of the By Laws ready by March 1, 2019, for presentation to the General Membership.  She encouraged those present to share their opinions in writing as to changes and/or additions they would like to see included in the By Laws.
Newsletter:  Sharon Crary has offered to take on the responsibility of creating the Newsletter.  She will talk with the President and Treasurer for assistance as needed.

Out Lot D (Woodland, Chapin, Lakeview):  Much discussion took place regarding the planned installation of road barricade next spring.  Some were in favor of the barricade because the children’s use of the property for bike jumps posed a safety hazard.  Others were in favor of letting the children have their fun.  Over 75 feet of road barricade has been donated and is being stored until next spring.
Allocation of Expenses for Non-Members of the Association:  The President and the Treasurer are working on the expense allocation, but it is not ready for this meeting.

Playground Equipment:  Four pieces of playground equipment (two swing sets and two sets of monkey bars) have been purchased at an extremely low cost.  They must be removed from their present location, and Cliff Fluegge will be joined by volunteers to transport the equipment to Seven Harbors.  


If adequate room is available, one of the swing sets will be installed at the beach on the Duck Lake side;  if not, one of the monkey bars will be placed there.  At the present time, a swing set is planned for Central Park and perhaps also one of the monkey bars.
Open Issues:  It was reported that the boat launch on the White Lake side was in very bad shape.  The gentleman reporting the poor condition will get together with Cliff Fluegge to discuss the situation.  He also reported that the Duck Lake boat launch site is in very good condition.

It was MOVED and SUPPORTED to remove the fences on Out Lot B.  It was MOVED by Vicki Zellinger, SUPPORTED by Cheryl Klein, to table the fence motion.  MOTION CARRIED.


It was MOVED by Mike Kuzmich, SUPPORTED by Cheryl Klein, to adjourn the meeting.  MOTION CARRIED.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:24 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,







Lillian Ann Walker, Secretary

